Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi

Mobile: 0722 455222

E-mail: slittlebees@yahoo.com

Date: 7th July 2009

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM LOICE MBIOHI – TO SPONSOR 

Dear Sponsor,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM MAY – JULY 2009 

I want to take this opportunity to say thank you to sponsor of Loice who is 2½ years, who went missing after post-election violence. Loice is a good girl but due to the cholera which broke out to our community she was affected. She became very sick, vomiting until she became weak, I took her to the hospital and was admitted. She was very dull and taken straight to oxygen after that she was given drips of water. Loice became sick, was getting her food through the fluid into the pipe straight to the nose. Loice was among those who was dying but God is great, she was saved. Loice and I thank God for his mercy, at this moment she is still weak, tired, sleeps much ad cries much. 

I pray day by day Loice will gain her strength, she is only drinking boiled water, she has no appetite to eat solid food, I will be giving you updates of Loice. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo. 

Little Bees School
